NOTICE OF ULC and/or NFPA AUDIT COMPLETION
AND
AUTHORIZATION TO APPLY VIP STICKER

Issue Date: December 30, 2015

UL'’s investigation of fire fighting apparatus manufactured at E-ONE Inc. has been
completed. This certificate signifies that E-ONE has met the requirements of the
Vehicle Inspection Program (VIP) under the indicated ULC VIP-S515 and/or NFPA
VIP-1901 audit program criteria and successfully demonstrated compliance with the
appropriate clauses of the standards indicted by the ‘X'.

X CAN/ULC S515, Standard for Automobile Fire Fighting Apparatus, 2013
Edition.

X NFPA 1901, Standard for Automotive Fire Apparatus, 2009 Edition.

As of the issue date, E-ONE is authorized for certification of fire apparatus
manufactured to the indicated standards at the Hamburg NY facility. The VIP
Certificate of Inspection is the only method provided by ULC or UL to identify that an
apparatus has been inspected under the Vehicle Inspection Program. The
Certificate indicates that the fire apparatus complies with the Purchaser’s
Requirements as specified on the certificate based on the vehicle inspection
program. As an extension of the certificate, the apparatus may bear the VIP sticker,
which indicates the apparatus was inspected by ULC or UL under the indicated
standard.
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